
A Tradition of Stewardship 

A Commitment to Service 

January 31, 2022 

Jonathan Karpuk 

County Executive Office 

1195 Third Street, Suite 310 
Napa, CA 94559 

www.countyofnapa.org 

Main: (707) 253-4421 
Fax: (707) 253-4176 

Minh C. Tran 
County Executive Officer 

Re: Napa County Veterans' Commission 

Dear Johnathan: 

You have been a valued member of the Napa County Veterans' Commission. The term of your 
position will expire on March 20, 2022. If you wish to request reappointment for another four-year 
term, please check the following box: 

,.ii Yes, I would like my name, this letter and application forwarded to the Board of Supervisors for
possible reappointment to the Napa County Veterans' Commission for the term commencing 

immediately and expiring March 20, 2026. 

------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------------------------

If you have chosen to request reappointment, please check one of the two boxes below regarding your 
last application. 

,...xi I confirm that all the information on my last application is current.

Some of the information on my last application is no longer current or is five (5) years old or older. 
I will submit a new or revised application. 

(To complete a new application form either contact the Napa County Executive Office or go to the 
following link to complete your application online: Committees & Commissions I Napa County, 

CA (countyofuapa.org) 

After checking the appropriate box, sign and date on the lines below and return this letter to the 

County Executive Office by mail, email, or fax. 

��/.�� 2/3/2022 

SIGNATURE 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

I 195 Third Street• Suite 310 • Napa, CA 94559 • (707) 253-4421 
www.count;yofnapa.org 

FAX (707) 253-4176 

DATE 












